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Sokolowski, Rosana

From: Smith, Michelle
Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2012 9:31 AM
To: 'Robert Fletcher'
Cc: Sokolowski, Rosana
Subject: FW: Delegated Order issued in FERC P-2145-107

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Due By: Wednesday, August 22, 2012 4:00 PM
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Bob, 
 
Thank you for issuing the Order approving the Rocky Reach Revised Wildlife Plan (link provided below) on 
Tuesday. We noted, however, it contains information not pertinent to our project in paragraph 1. It appears it 
may been taken from a Grant PUD document.  
 
To view the document for this Issuance, click here  
http://elibrary.FERC.gov/idmws/file_list.asp?accession_num=20120731-3039   
 
 
On another matter, we filed Tuesday (7/31) a request authorizing construction of a new point of water diversion 
on the Rock Island Project No. 943 (see link below). After filing, we noticed one typo on the first page, second 
paragraph, of the cover letter. It erroneously states that the new system replaces an existing 54-mile open 
ditch... The correction should state that the new system replaces an existing 4-mile open ditch. 
 
To view the document for this Filing, click here  
http://elibrary.FERC.gov/idmws/file_list.asp?accession_num=20120731-5023 
 
 
We wanted to bring these items to your attention in case these errors deems more formal written correction. I 
appreciate your help. Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Michelle 
 
 

Michelle Smith 
License and Compliance Manager 
Chelan County Public Utility District 
Wenatchee, WA 
509-661-4180 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


